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School Name : Hummersea Primary School 
Acadmic Year : 2020-2021 
Total number on Roll : 256 
Total Catch up Budget  : £20,480 
  



Objective 
 
To continue to support the learning of all the children.   
To ensure support is allocated to the cohort where need is greatest.   
To ensure that all children have access to technology.  

 
 
 

Action Outcome Estimated Impact Cost Staff Comment 
Purchase 1-2-1 ipads 
for all children for 
use in school.  

To use technology 
for learning which is 
rooted in long term 
implementation of 
planning.  This will 
also cover 
continuous 
professional 
development and 
support for staff.    

The use of 
technology will be 
integrated into the 
daily life of a child’s 
leaning.   
It will be used to 
compliment the 
class-based teacher.   
Children’s 
engagement and 
learning will have 
increased.   

£56k  HT 
IT Lead 
SLT 
All 

iPads have all been 
purchased and 
assigned to children.  
Training package to 
be developed for 
staff.   

      
To employ an 
additional 0.5 
teacher to support 
children in year 6 
that have been 
identified at risk of 
falling behind.   

Most children in year 
six would be of 
national average by 
the end of the 
academic year.   
 

Children would be 
secondary school 
ready.   
They would be able 
to access the 
curriculum in 
September 2021.   

£23k HT 
Yr 6 staff 

Staff member 
employed.  



 
What is the overall impact of the spending? 
The children in year 6 were more ready than if we didn’t have a teacher.  Impact was difficult to track as there was another lockdown for the 
spring term where we taught remotely for four hours a day.   
Assessment shows that the children did make progress but rapid progress was hampered due to the spring lock down.  
 
Ipads meant that children could share work with the teacher and class without leaving their seat or moving between bubbles.   
 
 
How will the changes be communicated to parents and stakeholders? 
End of year reports were published for parents to see the progress the children had achieved.   
 
 
Final Comments.   
 

 


